
 

Family Nativity Trail 

In the villages of Dunnington, Stockton on the Forest, Warthill 
& Holtby  

From 2nd December 2020 
Follow the trails around the villages and read the story of the first christmas. 

Posters will be visible on fences, lamp posts, gates etc.  

 

 

For those who like a little bit of a challenge: find the words hidden on the posters 
and put them together to make a verse from the bible. The first ten people to 
message (Horton2517@sky.com) with the bible verse and the book it is from will get a 
small prize. 

Craft packs are available-please 

Message me on the above email to register. 

 
Please remember social distancing rules at all times.                                                                        



 


